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(continued on page 3) 

On the Journey 

+God’s thoughts and generosity exceed our ability to understand the actions that 
God takes.  Isaiah tells us that God’s ways are above our ways and his thoughts are 
above our thoughts. 
     As an example, the parable about the landowner’s decision to pay all his workers 
the same wage no matter how long they worked in his vineyard can be confusing.  It 
seems to offend our sense of fairness 
     But Jesus turns our perspective upside down when the landowner asks, Am I not 
free to do as I wish with my own money?  Are you envious because I am generous?   
Jesus’ focus on the landowner – his generosity in paying the workers who only found 
the job at his vineyard at the last minute – draws our focus to God.   
     God is that generous landowner, who welcomes people to his vineyard until the 
very last moment.  For God, it is never too late for people to come to Him and seek 
to serve Him and do his will.  God loves all of us as his children, and his mercy ex-
tends beyond our own conceptions of place and time. 
     As we go about our day, let us seek God and remember his generosity to us, his 
love and mercy that are so high above us that we cannot even fathom them.  And no 
matter when we entered his vineyard, let us thank God for the opportunity to work 
for Him! 
 

+Our parish will participate in the national day of prayer and fasting as suggested by 
the Acts XXIX Apostolate in light of pausing from our routine schedules and praying 
for a conversion of our hearts – to be more Christ-like in our daily actions.  On     
Thursday, September 24th, everyone is invited to fast up to dinner time and join in 
prayer during the course of that day.  Try to make it to our 9 a.m. morning mass 
which will be followed by quiet prayer and Eucharistic adoration until 10:30 a.m. that 
day.  Let us all humble ourselves before the Lord and ask for his mercy and healing 
powers to come over us as individuals, building a community in the image in which 
God wants us to live! 
 

+This weekend we recognize and thank all our catechists for their willingness to 
share their faith in Jesus Christ with our young people!  Not only does this cover our 
own Religious Formation program, but includes our own HFRS as well as our Youth 
Group activities.  To come to know the Lord is an important part of our “growing up” 
phase of life; it is important to establish a firm foundation upon which to build as we 
all grow older.  So on this Catechetical Sunday, let us pray for all those who serve in 
the role of catechists and help with the faith formation of our youth.  May you be 
blessed many times over for the sacrifices you make in living out this particular     
calling!  We as parents, guardians, and the parish community at large offer you our 
prayerful gratitude! 

A Prayer for Catechists  
 
Loving Father, we pray today for our 
catechists. We thank you for their gift of 
ministry in your Church. Grant them 
your wisdom that they may grow in the 
understanding and teaching of your 
Word. Grant them also your love that 
they may be fruitful heralds of your 
Word and lead others to love you. Pour 
forth your Holy Spirit upon them to 
grant them wisdom about what is      
important; knowledge of the truths of 
faith; understanding of their meaning; 
right judgement about how to apply 
them in life; courage to persevere even 
in the face of adversity; reverence     
before all that is sacred and holy; and 
that loving zeal which leads others to a 
transforming encounter with your Son. 
We pray this through Christ, our Lord.  
 

Amen  



 

Parish Office  248.651.7486 
 

Pastor   Monsignor Michael Hrydziuszko  pastor@standrewchurch.org  ext 101        
Associate Pastor  Fr. Craig Marion    frcraig@standrewchurch.org  ext 112 
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Marc Gemellaro   deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org  
Deacon   Rev. Mr. Thomas Sliney   deacontom@standrewchurch.org 
Secretary  Ms. Gayle Durkin    gdurkin@standrewchurch.org  ext 100 
Pastoral Associates: 
     RCIA & Evangelization Mrs. Susan Kowalski   susank@standrewchurch.org  ext 105 
     Worship  Ms. Nicole Zakrzewski   nikkiz@standrewchurch.org  ext 104 
     Christian Service Mr. Samuel Jennings   samj@standrewchurch.org   ext 115 
     Tech & Special Projects Mr. Christopher Kasperek   chrisk@standrewchurch.org  ext 114 
Business Manager  Mr. Paul Rybicki    paulr@standrewchurch.org  ext 103 
Bookkeeper  Mrs. Anne Cairns    annec@standrewchurch.org  ext 109 
Maintenance  Mr. Steve Jordan, Supervisor  maintenance@standrewchurch.org  248.651.3050 

Music Ministry Office 248.651.8466 
 

Minister of Music  Mr. Stephan Pawl    stephanp@standrewchurch.org 
Reflections of Grace Mr. Jim Balistreri          248.931.1302 

Faith Formation Office 248.651.6571 
 

Faith Formation Director Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116   
Support Staff  Mrs. Linda Martens     lmartens@standrewchurch.org  ext 121 
Early Childhood  Mrs. Maureen Schreffler   maureens@standrewchurch.org  ext 116 
Elementary  Mrs. Barbara Pacella   barbp@standrewchurch.org  ext 118 
   Mrs. Lidia Larges    lidial@standrewchurch.org  ext 119 
Middle School  Mrs. Brenda Heughens   brendah@standrewchurch.org  ext 120 
Youth Ministry  Mrs. Margaret Kozak   margaretk@standrewchurch.org  ext 117 
Children Lit of the Word Ms. Barb Zonca    mzonca5270@aol.com 

2 St. Andrew Staff Directory, Councils & Commissions 

Weekend 
Masses:   Saturday  5:00 pm 
   Sunday    8:00 am, 12:00 pm, 5:00 pm 
 
Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Weekday 
Masses:   9:00 am             Rosary:    
Chaplet of Divine Mercy:   
 
Anointing of the Sick 
please contact the Parish Office 248.651.7486  

Councils 
Parish Council Mrs. Carla Heck 248.875.6679    Finance Council Mr. Peter deSteiger 248.651.3322 

 
Commissions 

Christian Service Mrs Diane Bubnar 248.650.0259   Mrs. Mary Ann Ranger 248.321.1014 
Faith Formation Ms. Tina Howell  248.202.7608  
Parish Life Mr. Evan Reynolds   248.656.8396   Mrs. Barbara Mihalic 248.608.1472 
Stewardship Mrs. Linda Maccarone 586-292-5840 
Worship  Mr. Gary Putz  248.652.2275   Mr. Dean Holefca  248.652.7223 

Affiliated Organizations 
PAV Rep  Mrs. Mary Adesko 248.689.8160    
K of C  Mr. Carl Gildner  248.398.2737   Mr. Robert Krueger 248.650.1129 
Holy Family Mrs. Jeanette Izzi  248.299.3798 ext 106  izzi.jeanette@holyfam.org 
St Vincent dePaul Mrs Mary Ann Coddington 248.651.7486 
CCSEM  Mr. Chris Liparato  248.770.3663 

mailto:deaconmarc@standrewchurch.org
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On The Journey (continued from page 1) 

+Thank you to all who have come forward and made their pledge/donation to our 2020 CSA!  
As of my writing on Monday afternoon, it looks like we have just made our target of 
$302,657 (though that is both pledges as well paid donations; not all of that target has been 
collected yet).  My prayerful gratitude to all who have made the sacrifice in giving! 
     Please remember – just because we made the target doesn’t mean everyone else is “off 
the hook”!  Our use of CSA has been that the “over-target” amount will be used, in our case 
now, toward paying down the building loan.  We need to keep pushing for that this year, so please, please – if you are able, kindly 
make a donation to our CSA campaign!  The last two years had been quite successful in going way over our targets, and have 
helped in making payments toward the new building/campus upgrades as well as other necessary repairs around campus (roof 
repairs on the church and chapel; heating/cooling units on the chapel and A/B; etc.)   
     As I said on Sunday at the noon mass, a complex that has structures over 50 years old will bound to be in need of some major 
maintenance/repair.  For example, in the last couple weeks, we discovered a drain problem associated with the PC building; hence 
all the digging you see going on at the south side of the complex, next to the city park.  This will generate a bill in excess of $30K for 
all the work.  Your generosity in making an extra generous pledge to CSA will be a major help in addressing these “surprise” issues 
that hit our budget during the year.   
 

+I can’t tell you how my infusion treatment went yet – because I haven’t had it yet!  But I feel the power of many prayers being 
offered for me – so I thank you sincerely for your support! 
 

+Through the patronage of St. Andrew, may we all be kept safe during this time of pandemic.  (So far, all is well at Holy Family Re-
gional School! They continue to work hard on keeping things safe and clean for students as well as the staff!)  May our Mother 
Mary and Blessed Solanus continue their watchful eye on all of us here!  I look forward to seeing you more in church and around!  

 

-Msgr. Mike (with thoughts from  
FAITH Catholic Publishing) 

55 PLUS FELLOWSHIP DAY OF REFLECTION 

Space is still available for the Day of Reflection scheduled for Thursday October 15th at Manresa Retreat House 

(1390 Quarton Road, Bloomfield Hills), commemorating the one-year anniversary of Fr. Tim Babcock’s death.  

The day will begin at 9:30AM with coffee and snacks followed by two presentations on Praying with Art on the 

Life of Christ (before and after lunch), reflection on Fr. Tim’s impact on your life, lunch and Liturgy to close out 

the day.   

Manresa has indicated that we are limited to 22 attendees based on their Covid protocols.  So please make 

your reservations as soon as possible by calling or texting Gary or Nancy Greve at 248-652-0691 (leave a message if no answer).  

Once you have been confirmed by us, please mail a check payable to St. Andrew 55 Plus for $25 per person to St. Andrew Church, 

1400 Inglewood Avenue, Rochester, MI 48307-1518 – Attn: St. Andrew 55 Plus (also place this info in the check’s memo line) before 

September 28th. 

Please arrive at the Church parking lot by 8:15AM on October 15th for check-in.  If you need transportation to Manresa please let us 

know when you sign up and a carpool will depart at 8:30AM.  Masks ARE required for the day. 

Stay safe and stay tuned. 

God Bless! Gary & Nancy  



 

Worship 4 

Low Gluten Hosts 

St. Andrew Parish has low gluten hosts available for those 
with gluten intolerance or celiac disease. These are still 
available despite the pandemic, so please, if you have 
need of these hosts, let  a mass coordinator know before 
mass begins and we will be happy to make arrangements 
for you to receive a low gluten host. 

September 24, 2020 Day of Prayer and Fasting 

On Thursday, September 24, 2020 St. Andrew will join in the efforts of ACTS XXIX and will offer a time of 
quiet prayer and Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament following daily Mass until 10:30am. In the press re-
lease from ACTS XXIX Fr. Riccardo states “This is not about politics or any particular social movement or 
even the November election, this is about asking for God’s mercy on our nation and for the healing of our 
hearts.” For more information about ACTS XXIX, their mission, and their call for September 24 as a National 

Day of Prayer and Fasting, visit ActsXXIX.org or watch the YouTube video https://youtu.be/AxfhmfBNkzU  

Saturday, October 3 

10:30 AM 

Near the Bell Tower 

Blessing of Pets 

In recognition of the Feast of St. Francis and the 
important role pets play in our lives, parishioners 
are invited to bring their pets for a special blessing. 
Please see below for information that will promote 
a safe environment for all. 

 All pets must be on a least or in a pet carrier. 
Sometimes new environments and experienc-
es can be scary for our four-legged friends. 
Proper leashes and carriers prevent our friends 
from running off. 

 Please distance yourself from others. While 
many pets enjoy the company of other furry 
friends, some may be overwhelmed and be-
come anxious or fearful. To ensure everyone’s 
comfort and safety, please allow space be-
tween the animals. 

 If you have attended in the past, you will recall 
that we have had treats for our friends. Treats 
will again be available for them, but in light of 
the Coronavirus they will be in sealed packag-
es and available for pet parents to pick up 
from several treat stations. 

 A prayer for companion animals will be printed 
in the bulletin that weekend rather than being 
distributed as we did last year. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in   
making this a safe event for all. 

Eucharistic Minister RE-training 

We are working at scheduling small 
limited trainings for current        
Eucharistic Ministers who are     
interested in being updated in   
procedures in light of the Coronavirus. Those       
individuals who are interested in learning the new 
procedures are asked to contact Nikki in the parish 
office either by phone or email by September 30 so 
that we can determine how many training sessions 
will be required. Training sessions are expected to 
take place in early October. 

Prayer for Basic Rights 

Lord of Wisdom, awaken us 

to our duty to care for the basic needs of all people. 

Strengthen with hope 

people denied their human rights and freedoms. 

Provide us all with the voice to cry out 

for justice for the poor and the oppressed. Amen 

(From Being Neighbor: The Catechism and Social Justice, 

USCCB, April 1998) 

https://youtu.be/AxfhmfBNkzU


 

5 Adult Faith Formation 

 

   2020-21 Offerings 
 

 

 
While our parish campus has been primarily closed due to the pandemic, we have been busy preparing programs to keep you 
spiritually connected. Below are some great options we have for the fall season. We hope you will prayerfully consider which 
offering best fits your  spiritual needs and maybe consider inviting a family member or a friend to join you! 
 
To find out more information, please visit the St. Andrew website under the tab “Learn” and “Adult Faith   Formation” (http://
www.standrewchurch.org/adult-faith-formation/), or watch the parish bulletin for more information regarding registration. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact: Susan Kowalski: susank@standrewchurch.org, (248) 651-7846 (105), or Linda 
Martens: lmartens55@gmail.com,  (248) 651-7846 (121).  

Since most of our sessions will be held via Zoom, please feel free to download the free Zoom application, which can be run on   
laptops, tablets, and phones, and familiarize yourself with Zoom by accessing the free Zoom support and training available at:  
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us. It is fun and easy! 

Day Program Dates Freq. Attendees EGW Zoom Onsite Offsite

Tues. am 

9:30 - 

Noon Bible Study - Acts of the Apostles

9/15 -   

12/15 2x/mo.

Young 

Mom's & 

Others Grow X   

Tues. am 

10:00 - 

11:15 & 

pm 7:00 - 

8:15 "Walking w/Purpose" Bible Study

9/22 - 

5/18

22 

sessions

Women's 

Bible Study

Encounter/    

Grow X   

Tues. am 

10:00 - 

11:30

Finish 5 wks of current "Epic" study 

(and then begin) Jesus - The Way, the 

Truth, The Life

9/22-

10/27 

11/10- 

5/2021 weekly Women

Encounter/    

Grow
 Zoom 
Training  SMotH 

Tues. pm 

7:00 - 9:00 Alpha

9/22 -

12/1

11 

Sessions

Men & 

Women Encounter X SHMS

Tues. pm 

7:00 - 9:00 

& Wed am 

1:00 - 3:00

Catholic Biblical School of Michigan  

To register - CBSM.org/register

9/20 -

5/20201 weekly

Men & 

Women

Encounter/ 

Grow X

OLQM 

or 

Shrine

Sept - 

May, Wed. 

pm. 7:00 - 

8:30 Next Step - "Metanoia" 

9/23, 

10/21, 

11/18, 

12/16

10 

Sessions

Men & 

Women Grow X   
Thurs. pm 

7:00 - 9:00 A Biblical Walk Through the Mass 

9/17 - 

10/15 5 weeks

Men & 

Women Grow X   

Tues. or 

Thurs. pm  

7:00 - 9:00 St. Paul Street Evangelization

9/17-

5/2021

37 

Sessions

Men & 

Women Witness X  SMotH

Thurs. pm 

7:30 - 9:00 "Ultreya"  Faith Sharing Group ongoing

every 

3rd wk.

Men & 

Women Encounter X   

Sat. am 

7:00 - 8:45 Weekend Scriptures ongoing

2nd & 

4th

Covenant 

Keepers - 

Men Only

Encounter/    

Grow X  X
Sun. am 

10:00 - 

11:30 RCIA

9/13 -

5/2021 weekly

Men & 

Women

Encounter/    

Grow  X  

Fall/Winter 2020-21 Adult Formation Offerings 

http://www.standrewchurch.org/adult-faith-formation/
http://www.standrewchurch.org/adult-faith-formation/
mailto:lmartens55@gmail.com
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us
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          IMPORTANT FAITH FORMATION NEWS                                                                                               

            Register NOW                                                                                                                 
for in-class AND virtual options. Registration allows us to purchase textbooks (for in-class and virtual 
options) and allows virtual users access to the program. This is especially important for sacraments, 
which require a two year prep.  Textbooks are being ordered Monday, Sept. 21. 

If you have registered, thank you. If not, we need to hear from you  ASAP.  Please pass this information 
along to friends.       

We realize there are difficult decisions to be made this fall. Faith Formation may not be at the top of 
your list. But we need Jesus now more than ever, so we urge you to make this important commitment. 
Thank you 

 

 

       THE CONFIRMATION RETREAT                                                           

has been posted on the parish website at                         

standrewchurch.org.  Go to “Confirmation” on the 

home page and click on “Virtual Retreat” to get 

started. This must be completed by the interview 

process in October.  Please let us know if you have 

questions. Our prayers are with you to make this 

an important and meaningful part of your Confir-

mation preparation. 

                  First Communion 

This year’s First Communicants  who                       

have not celebrated by October 31 will be added 

to our group for spring of 2021. Thank you. 

Catechetical Sunday 

Sept. 20, 2020 is Catechetical Sunday. It’s a day for 

catechists to be acknowledged and blessed. Also, 

it’s an opportunity for them to dedicate them-

selves to the mission of handing on the faith.  

We have many talented and creative catechists 

this year to share the faith with all those who have 

opted for in-class instruction. We also have many 

families engaged in virtual Religious Education. 

That is very fitting, as parents are the primary reli-

gious educators of their children; they are the first, 

and also the most important when it comes to 

passing down faith. 

 “Catechesis” is from a Greek word meaning to 

“echo.” Catechists echo the Gospel message. In 1 

Corinthians it says, “I received from the Lord what 

I also hand on to you.”  Our mission is clear: to 

pass on the good news through the generations.  

For catechists in person and at home, the Faith 

Formation staff is here to support you. Please call 

on us if we can assist in any way. And know of our 

gratitude and God’s blessings in this challenging 

year. 

Blessings, Maureen Schreffler                                                                     

Director of Faith Formation  

 

                                                                                       

We welcome to the Eucharist table 

September 20 

Olivia Colston                                                                                    

Gabriella Garrett                                                                            

Nadia Sorgi 



 

7 Youth Ministry 



 

Christian Service 8 

Neighborhood House is celebrating its 10th annual Scare 

Away Hunger 5K Run/Walk virtually from October 
1st—October 18th!  

 What is a virtual 5K?  This virtual 5K is a race 
that you complete wherever you would like. A couple of 
suggested routes in the community will be provided—but 
you can even participate on your basement treadmill!  
Between the 1st and the 18th of October, you can run, 
walk, or jog the distance to complete your run. While we 
are physically distant, we can remain connected through 
a community of people striving toward the same goal.  

 Your support of this event will make it possible 
to provide food, clothing, emergency financial help, job 
coaching, budget counseling, short-term mental health 
counseling, transportation and other self-sustainability 
programs to thousands of households in Rochester, Roch-
ester Hills, Auburn Hills, Oakland Township, and Addi-
son Township.  

 For more information and to register, visit 
ranh.org/sah. 

 

 

 

Thursday, September 24th 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m.  

Parish Center Lower Level  

St. Andrew will be providing an opportunity for 

parishioners to receive the flu vaccine on Thursday, 

September 24th, from 9:00 a.m.— 12:00 p.m.  

Appointments are required. To sign up please call 

the parish office at (248) 651-7486.  

Please bring a mask, your insurance and/or       

Medicare card, and your I.D.  

 

  

 

 

 

Save the date 

Saturday October 17, 2020  

Parishes from across the Archdiocese of Detroit will 

be witnessing to the power of God’s Mercy during the 

Fifth Annual Mercy in Action Service Day on          

Saturday, October 17th! This event, hosted by          

individual vicariates and parishes at multiple          

locations, brings together thousands of volunteers 

who courageously engage in the Corporal and      

Spiritual Works of Mercy! Check the bulletin in the 

next few weeks to see how you can get involved this 

year-- the people of Southeast Michigan hunger for an 

experience of God’s Mercy like never before! Are you 

in?  

https://www.ranh.org/sah
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To register contact:  amcsly@aol.com 



 

Holy Family Regional School 10 
  

Holy Family Regional School 

JESUS CHRIST IS THE REASON FOR HOLY FAMILY REGIONAL SCHOOL 
ACCREDITED BY THE MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF NON-PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

www.holyfam.org 

   BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 
Miss Krol‘s first graders made birthday cards for the Blessed 
Mother to celebrate her birthday on September 8th.  The 
children gathered around the statue and presented their cards. 

         CELEBRATING MASS 
Msgr. Mike was the celebrant at our first school Mass at 
St. Andrew Church on Sep. 11th.  Mrs. Bronikowski's third 
grade class had Mass leadership. Students at both North 
Campus and South Campus joined in the celebration from 
their class rooms. We prayed for those who lost their lives 
on September 11, 2001. Msgr. Mike's message was to 
"Always trust in God and know He will help us." It was a 
beautiful Mass and the children did a wonderful job 
participating. We're grateful to be in school and even 
more grateful to be attending Mass!   

ATTENTION HFRS ALUMNI 
Holy Family wants to connect with their Alumni.  Please 
visit www.holyfam.org, and click the Alumni tab to register. 

                ANNUAL FUND 
Just a reminder, our Annual Fund kicks off the weekend of 
October 17th. Your continued generosity further ensures 
our school to foster spiritual and religious formation, 
academic excellence, and service to others.   

    ON YOUR MARK, GET SET! 
 The Holy Family CYO Cross Country team started  off the ath-
letic season with a victory over a very competitive St. Pat’s of 
White Lake. Way to Go Wildcats! 

http://www.holyfam.org


 

Have you… 

visited our website at 
www.standrewchurch.org 

 

signed up for  

our weekly email blast on our 
website 

 

connected with us on  
     facebook 
    

OR… downloaded our parish app 
at www.myparishapp.com  

September 21 
St Matthew 

Ephesians 4:1-7, 11-13 
Matthew 9:9-13 

 
September 22 

Proverbs 21:1-6, 10-13 
Luke 8:19-21 

 
September 23 

St Pius of Pietrelcina 
Proverbs 30:5-9 

Luke 9:1-6 
 

September 24 
Ecclesiastes 1:2-11 

Luke 9:7-9 
 

September 25 
Ecclesiastes 3:1-11 

Luke 9:18-22 
 

September 26 
SS Cosmas and Damian 
Ecclesiastes 11:9 - 12:8 

Luke 9:43b-45 
 

September 27 
26th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Ezekiel 18:25-28 
Psalm 25 

Philippians 2:1-11 
Matthew 21:28-32 

Readings for the  
Week of September 14 

TEMPORARY OFFICE HOURS 
 

We are answering phones  
as well as office visits  
by appointment only. 

 
Monday, Tuesday,  
Thursday & Friday 
 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Wednesday 

11:00 am - 7:00 pm 
 

* as of August 16 

11  

Reporting Sexual Abuse 
 
To inform the Archdiocese of Detroit         
regarding the sexual abuse of minors by 
priests, deacons, and other church     
personnel and/or to speak to the Victim 
Assistance Coordinator, contact 866-   
343-8055. A caller will be requested to 
provide his or her name and telephone 
number. All calls regarding complaints of 
sexual abuse will be returned in a timely 
manner. This toll–free telephone      
number has been established as part of 
an effort by the Detroit archdiocese to 
protect children, young people, and   
other vulnerable people in our schools,   
parishes, and ministries. This line is for 
reporting suspected sexual misconduct 
or child abuse within archdiocesan      
institutions and ministries only. Persons 
with complaints not involving clergy or 
church personnel should refer to the      
archdiocesan web site at www.aod.org 
for contact information for civil          
authorities. 

UPCOMING MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Limited 200 
First Come 

 

Weekdays 
Monday - Friday 

9:00 am 
Public & Livestream 

 
Weekend 

Saturday, September 26 
5:00 pm 

Public & Livestream 
 

Sunday, September 27 
8:00 am, 12:00 noon, 

5:00 pm 
 

Mass will be First Come 
 

Remember, space is limited 
to 200 



 

Prayer Requests Mass Intentions for the Week of September 20 
 
SUNDAY  September 20, 2020 
  8:00 am  Janet McGarry   Jean M. Storm 
  Ines Camilli   Mr & Mrs Amerco Ferri 
  John & Dorothy Pinto  Frank & Elaine Ramacciato 
     

12:00 pm  Mary Leto   Family 
  Jesse Stuart   Thursday Night Bible Study 
  Palma Simmina   Bolcato Family 
 

  5:00 pm  Marta Rodriguez   Family 
 
MONDAY  September 21, 2020 
  9:00 am  Sr. Elizabeth Reis, SSJ  Margie Hill 
  Rosalie DiLorenzo  Our Lady of Grace Book Club 
    
TUESDAY  September 22, 2020 
  9:00 am  Rosalie DiLorenzo  Pam Davis 
  Caterina Basile   Family 
 
WEDNESDAY  September 23, 2020 
  9:00 am  All Souls in Purgatory  Family 
    
THURSDAY  September 24, 2020 
  9:00 am  Dick Koerber   Betsy Koerber 
 
FRIDAY  September 25, 2020 
  9:00 am  Corinne Delosh   Chrystel Delosh 
  Rita Cerame   Nestor & Diana Cerame 
 
SATURDAY  September 26, 2020 
  5:00 pm   Brenda Bianga   Ines Camilli 
  Ronald Paradoski  Family 
  Janet McGarry   Margaret & Richard Frederick 
  
SUNDAY  September 27, 2020 
  8:00 am  Janet McGarry   Jean M. Storm 
  Leonora Simone   Mr & Mrs Americo Ferri 
  Cap Steyer   Lisa Juriga 
     

12:00 pm  Anne Whedon   Family 
  Victoria Carvana   Family  
  Freda Pelech   Jack & Joy Waters 
 

  5:00 pm  Rochelle Wesley   Lisa Juriga 
 

All men & women in the military  
& family members 

Michael Rea 
Susan Metz 
Paul Jacque 
Tracy Jacque 

Lisa Miller Ruskin 
Mark Wiemels 
Diane Franey 

Debbie Psotka 
Karen Young 
Dave Felicelli 
Dan Brusstar 

Mary Jo Dinha 
Tom Donoughe 

Mary Macke 
Mike McDermott 

Judy Cote 
Robert Clemens 

Bill Zandi 
Amelia Roose 

Nicholas Gauthier 
Franz Estereicher 

Debra Aouate 
Laurie Hasselwander 

Tarik Dinha, Sr 
Msgr. Mike 

Doreen Valente 
Kenneth Beattie 
Donna Christie 
Patrick Beattie 
Louise Carlson 
Mark Kujawski 

Ken Kwiatkowski 
Sally Dupack 

Elias Agirokastritis 
Joanne Landry 
Scott Holland 

Mary Ellen O’Connor 
Cameron Kostiz 

Tina Denison 
David Dehn 
Diane Fayle 

Caterina Basile 
Norman Rosinski 
Mary Abraham 

The unborn child of Antonio 
Walter Gieselman 

Paul Yezback 
Jordan Baker 
Jack Waters 
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